
 

 

                                 City Of York Council 

                Fishergate Primary School, Fishergate, York. YO10 4AP 
                                        Head Teacher: Tina Clarke                           Tel: 01904 555335 Absence Line: 553869  
                                                                                                               Email:  admin@fishergateschool.com  

 

 

                                                                                            

 

 

 

              
  

 
 
 
 
 
9.2.2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have just had the fantastic news that the Local Authority have found us a crossing patrol person, they 
will be ‘stationed’ on the zebra crossing outside school at the beginning and end of the school day. We 
have not been given a start date yet but will have more details after half term. Thank you to all of the 
parents who have pushed for this by starting and signing the petition.  
 
A huge well done to Logan, Olivia, Daisy, Lulu, Alfred, Fred and Isaac, who played in the English Primary 
Schools Chess Association Tournament at St Peter’s School on Saturday. They did a brilliant job, coming 
second, and were a real credit to the school.  
 
 
Fishergate is celebrating World Book Day on Friday 8th March! We would like to use this as an 
opportunity to celebrate bedtime stories. Children are invited to come in their pyjamas and bring a teddy 
and favourite bedtime story to share.  We are also conscious that parents sometimes feel they have to 
invest time and money in a book character costume (despite our reassurances!) and want to avoid this as 
part of our commitment to reducing costs for our families. 
 
I hope that you and your families have a lovely half term, 
 
 
Tina Clarke  

 

 
 

 
 
 


